DEPARTMENT OF FLORIDA
MARINE CORPS LEAGUE

COMMANDANT’S DIRECTIVE
Directive No. 17 -2

Conduct while attending Conferences and Conventions
Promulgated June 25, 2017

It is hereby directed that all members be reminded that while attending any
Department Conference and/or the Department Convention they shall conduct themselves in
a manner that brings Honor to the Marine Corps League and the Department of Florida. This
applies especially in the Hospitality Room. Some need to be reminded that many of our
members bring their wives and children with them. The members should also be aware that
they are representatives of the League in the eyes of the other guests visiting the hotel.
Drunkenness and profanity cannot and should not be tolerated.

This directive will be in effect forthwith.

By order of

George LaMont
Department Commandant



